
 

On May 15, 2014, ULC hosted a luncheon during which employees Justin Blouin, Kevin Labarge, and Jim 

Milbauer were recognized for successfully completing a one year accelerated business management 

certificate program conducted by Nichols College. 

 

 



 

Above: Kevin Labarge receiving his certificate 

 

Above: Justin Blouin receiving his certificate 



 

Above: Jim Milbauer receiving his certificate 

 


